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Daisy Class

Forest Fun 
Forest Fun has been a great 

success so far and the children 
are really enjoying exploring and 
having fun in the secret garden! 
Please remember to bring your 

child to school every Wednesday 
in waterproof wear. Don't forget 
a change of clothes, shoes and a 

spare bag too. 

Donations please           
We have lots of sniffly noses and we 
are running very low on our tissue 

supply. Any donations of boxed 
tissues would be hugely appreciated! 
We would also be extremely grateful 
for any donations of childrens socks 
and tights that you no longer need. 

Please also return any socks or 
tights that your child has been sent 

home in. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Reminders
- Please ensure all clothing is named. 

- Please add a keyring or other 
recognisable item to bookbags to 

help your child recognise it. 
- Dont forget spare shoes and 

clothes on Wednesday (Forest Fun) 
- No tights or laces on Monday (PE)  

People who help us
We have started our new topic 
this week all about 'People who 
help us' We have talked about 
the many different people who 

help us and have even turned the 
role play in to our very own 

Veterinary surgery. We have had 
so much fun treating the animals 

and taking care of them! 

Sound of the Week                   
Our new sound of the week this 

week is 'm'! We had so much fun 
thinking of different things 

starting with the 'm' sound. We 
used our looking eyes and listening 

ears to explore Daisy class and 
loved thinking about all the 

different words that begin with 
'm' - Mummy, monster, mushroom, 
monkey and money. We had a go at 

writing the letter 'm'

Cake Sale               
Thank you so much to everyone 
who donated baked goods and 
their time for the Daisy Class 

cake sale on Friday! The 
children were very excited! We 
look forward to finding out how 
much was raised and deciding 

what to spend it on! 


